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Dear cemetery operators and stakeholders,

The Division continues to make progress on implementing the Ohio Administrative Code
rules that will create the procedure for the cemetery grant program. This week, Ohio’s
Common Sense Initiative Office approved the Division to proceed with the rule filing
process.

On March 20, the Cemetery Grant Program rules were filed with the Joint Committee on
Agency Rule Review (JCARR). The committee consists of five Senate members
appointed by the President of the Senate and five House members appointed by the
Speaker of the House. JCARR's primary function is to review proposed new, amended,
and rescinded rules from over 110 agencies to ensure they do not exceed their rule-
making authority granted to them by the General Assembly.

We will continue to update you on the grant program as we move through this process.

Sincerely,

Anne M. Petit
Anne M. Petit
Superintendent, Division of Real Estate & Professional Licensing
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